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Traffic Advisory – Gravier Street and Poydras Street 

 

Residents, businesses and motorist on Gravier Street between LaSalle Street and S. Claiborne Avenue  

are advised that Gravier Street will be reduced to one lane of traffic beginning on Wednesday, October 

15, 2014 through Friday, October 17, 2014  from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m., while Boh Brothers performs the 

milling, overlay and striping work to conclude the final street restoration in the area. 

 

Also affected by final restoration work are the left turning lanes of O’Keefe Street and the left lane on 

Poydras Street between O’Keefe and South Rampart Street.  Both will be reduced to one lane of traffic 

while work is in progress. 

 

This work is part of the FEMA funded Waterline Replacement Program. 
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